

LAOHV

BOARD OF TRUSTEES DAVID R. BELDING JACK C. McELWEE GORDON W. HARRIS

WILD HORSE ORGANIZED ASSISTANCE INC.

P. O. Box 555 Reno, Nevada 89504

A Foundation for the Welfare of Wild Free-Roaming Horses and Burros

GERTRUDE BRONN, Honorary
In Memoriam
LOUISE C. HARRISON
VELMA B. JOHNSTON, "Wild Horse Annie

September 19, 1987

Mr. Lee Delaney, Area Manager Bureau of Land Management P.O.Box 460 Cedarville, California 96130

Dear Lee:

I don't know how, yes I do..too much paperwork, but the letter dated August 4, 1987, regarding the High Rock TRT and minutes got sidetracked. As I was filing today I came across it. I read the minutes, and I guess I am disturbed by the implication that all members were disturbed by the fence line. With the exception of a few modifications for the easier movement of animals at the end of the canyon, and general agreement about the canyons; the fenceline should remain intact.

I don't believe anyone was surprised at another appeal. I guess maybe what bothers me most is a TRT was set up just for the purpose of arguing everything that was again argued on that trip. Frankly, Bunyards' suggestion of trading him out doesn't hold too much water, for he has yet to agree to anything he originally promised. What is to stop him from doing it again, after tying up the process, then withdrawing? Does Jean Schadler represent Stewardship or Bunyard? And will this be the stewardship portion that decides what to do with Bunyard?

It will be interesting to see what recommendations the "subcommittee" on grazing will produce. WHOA is weary of the games. I know you've done your best and some things have been accomplished, but still the squeaky wheel gets the most grease. If the TRT proposals lie dormant, you can plan that it will be exceedingly hard to get people committed again.

Most sincerely,

Dawn Y. Lappin (Mrs.)
Director

cc: Board of Trustees
David A. Hornbeck, Esq.